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Recommended Rules Changes (March 2020) 
 

 
Recommended Items for 2021 
The following are proposed rule changes made by the Club Racing Board.  These 
items will be presented to the Board of Directors for approval at their National 
Convention meeting.  Comments, both for and against, should be sent to the Club 
Racing Board via http://www.crbscca.com or www.clubracingboard.com.  The 
CRB recommendations for implementation of these rule changes, if approved, is 
noted in each letter.  The letter number, Fastrack month, author, and title precede 
each proposed rule. 
 
 
1. #27687 (James Rogerson) Request to Add Transmission Coolers to Automatics  
In GCR, section 9.1.10.E., add the following: 
"44. Auxiliary transmission coolers may be approved on a case by case basis. Part 
numbers must be submitted and added to the cars spec line." 
 
ST General 
1. #28224 (SCCA Staff) Request to clarify wicker height  
In ST, GCR section 9.1.4.D.4.d., add as follows: 
"Maximum allowable wicker height is 0.50 inches." 
 


